
Activity changes Summer 2019 – Years 3 - 8 
 

If you are not able to collect your son or daughter at 15:40 please book him or her into Late 

Stay via the VLE.  

 

 There will be no activities on Friday 14th June as it is Sports Day.  

 The last day for activities this term is Friday 21st June. 

 

 
Swimming  
There will be no swimming activity on Tuesday 18th June as Mrs Critchley will be involved in 
the various galas.  The practice on 4th June is for National finalists only. 
 
Tennis 
There will be no activity on Friday 7th June due to the athletics meetings on those days. 
 
Kung Fu 
Will be on the Project Deck in the Hub or in Ashburton Hall.  Please collect from Ashburton 
Courtyard. 
 
Ballet 
Will be in the Britten Music Room or Ashburton Hall.  Please collect from Ashburton 
Courtyard. 
 
Year 3 Boys’ Cricket 
A reminder of the calendar item that there will be no after-school sports activities on 
Thursday 13th June as it is Sports Day the next day. 
 
Year 3 Girls’ Cricket 
A reminder of the calendar item that there will be no after-school sports activities on 
Thursday 13th June as it is Sports Day the next day. 
 
Year 4 Boys’ Cricket 
A reminder of the calendar item that there will be no after-school sports activities on 
Thursday 13th June as it is Sports Day the next day. 
 
Year 4 Girls’ Cricket 
A reminder of the calendar item that there will be no after-school sports activities on 
Thursday 13th June as it is Sports Day the next day. 
 

Athletics Years 5 – 8 on a Thursday  
There will be no athletics on Thursday 13th June due to the athletics match and the 
following day being Sports Day.  On Thursday 20th June the activity will only be for the 
National Qualifiers from regional rounds, U12 – U 14. 
 
Swimming  
There will be no swimming activity on Tuesday 18th June as Mrs Critchley will be involved in 
the various galas.  The 4th June practice is for National finalists only. 
 
 



Monday Gymnastics  
The gym activity on Monday 3th June will finish at 17:30 as staff are involved in a 
presentation to parents in the evening.  There will be no gymnastics activities (15:40 and 
16:40) on Monday 10th June as staff are away at the Area Athletics meeting. 
 


